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[This email has been received from an external person or system]

Hello Dorothy,

At the meeting of March 6, 2025, councillors urged A Thousand Lakes to escalate our efforts
to encourage better stormwater management in HRM to the provincial level. We are doing
that. We are also planning interventions at the federal level.

On behalf of A Thousand Lakes, I would like to request to present an update to the ESSC
regarding our initial efforts in this direction.

We would ideally like to present at the meeting of August 7. Since I will be out of province on
that date, the presentation would have to be by Zoom.

The presentation would be supported by our recent letter to provincial Minister of
Environment and Climate Change Tim Halman (attached), as well as any materials targeted to
the federal level that we may have produced by then.

With thanks to the Committee for considering our request,

C�o Gaudet
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